
Trees,  history  part  of  2
library presentations
Friends of the South Lake Tahoe Library have scheduled two
diverse events. Both are free and open to everyone.

The library is on Rufus Allen Boulevard.

The first is March 27 at 6pm with the Sugar Pine Foundation
showing  “The  Seedling,”  a  short  film  that  explains  the
challenges white pines face and how this local organization
aims to help. Attendees will meet the staff of the nonprofit
and the filmmaker. Bring tree related questions and learn how
to get involved in reforesting our local fire scars. Free and
open to all.
 
The next event is April 14, 2pm with the Tuskegee Airmen
history. Meet descendants of the original Tuskegee Airmen and
hear their stories and learn historical facts about the famed
“Red  Tails,”  the  first  African-American  fighter  pilots  of
World War II.
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